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Bill Stuart, from the Federal Office of Child Support Enforcement in New York, will come 
to the Los Angeles workshop to provide the E-IWO presentation entitled, “E-IWO—The 
Way to Go!”  The Workshop is scheduled for Tuesday, March 27th from 8:30 a.m.-12:30 
p.m. at the South Coast Botanic Gardens located at 26300 Crenshaw Boulevard in 
Palos Verdes Peninsula in South L.A. County. 
 
“We are very pleased that Mr. Stuart can join us for this workshop,” said CSSD Deputy 
Director Lori Cruz. “The E-IWO is a great new service that helps our employer partners 
improve the collection of support.  We are glad that our attendees will hear Mr. Stuart 
because they will greatly benefit from this information.” 
 
The award-winning Employer Workshop is a complimentary presentation for employers 
and payroll professionals.  Child support staff provides valuable information about child 
support and health insurance withholding requirements, new hire reporting and the State 
Disbursement Unit.  
 
To attend this informative workshop, please visit the department’s website at 
http://cssd.lacounty.gov and register.  Attendees receive a resource binder on child 
support withholding.  For more information contact: Al Reyes, Division Chief, Outreach 
Services Division at L.A. County CSSD at 323-832-7216 or al_reyes@cssd.lacounty.gov 
 
 
 


